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Retrovision movie.Q: Copying Data from MS Access to SQL Server I am trying to copy data from an access file to a SQL database. I have been using the following code:

OleDbConnection ole = new OleDbConnection(strConn); ole.Open(); OleDbCommand cmd = new OleDbCommand(); cmd.CommandType = CommandType.TableDirect; cmd.CommandText = "INSERT INTO
'" + tbl.Name + "' ('" + tbl.Fields.Keys.OrderBy(x => x.Ordinal) .ToArray() .FirstOrDefault(x => x.IsComposite) == true? "COMP_ID" : "ID") + ","; for (int i = 0; i 0)

cmd.CommandText += ","; cmd.Parameters.AddWithValue("@" + tbl.Fields[i].FieldName, tbl.Fields[i].DataType); cmd.Parameters.AddWithValue("@" + tbl.Fields[i].Field
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Molecular-scale imaging
of induced protein

channel transport and
binding. Atomic force

microscopy (AFM) enables
rapid, three-dimensional
imaging of individual
protein molecules at
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high resolution. We
demonstrate the use of
AFM for examining the

self-assembly of
membrane proteins as

well as their
interaction with

membrane and protein
anchors. A covalently

linked bilayer of 1,2-di
oleoyl-sn-glycero-3-phos
phocholine (DOPC) was
functionalized with

5-carboxy-fluorescein to
facilitate imaging by
atomic force microscopy
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(AFM). When Alexa Fluor
633, a biotin-binding
protein, was bound to
streptavidin on the AFM
tip, specific binding

sites were identified at
the surface of the lipid

membrane. When Alexa
Fluor 633 was bound to
streptavidin previously
immobilized on the tip,
specific binding sites
were also observed on

the surface of the lipid
membrane. The two-

dimensional images were
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compared to images of
the same membrane

obtained using scanning
electron microscopy

(SEM). The AFM and SEM
images were compared to

identify the most
probable binding sites
on the membrane. The
combination of AFM and
SEM may be used to
assemble protein-

membrane complexes to
mimic the interactions
of membrane proteins in
the cellular context.Q:
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What might be wrong with
the Google Recaptcha
validation? I'm using
Google recaptcha and I
have a problem where I
can't even get the
validation to work.

Right now I'm trying to
validate the first

method, non-native. My
client can no longer use
the native recaptcha so
I'm trying to use a
sample that I found

online. My problem is,
no matter what is
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entered, I still get the
error, "Code error: 123"
I've done about a hour
of troubleshooting
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